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DATE:  June 16, 2009 

TO: 
 

Lamprey Technical Workgroup (LTWG) Passage Standards Subgroup Coordinating and 
promoting effective 
protection and  
restoration of fish, 
wildlife, and their  
habitat in the  
Columbia River Basin. 
 
 
 
The Authority is 
comprised of the 
following tribes  
and government 
agencies: 
 
Burns Paiute Tribe 
 
Coeur d’Alene Tribe 
 
Confederated Salish 
and Kootenai Tribes  
of the Flathead 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes  
of the Umatilla Indian 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes  
of the Warm Springs 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes 
and Bands of the 
Yakama Nation 
 
Idaho Department  
of Fish and Game 
 
Kootenai Tribe  
of Idaho 
 
Montana Fish, Wildlife 
& Parks 
 
National Marine 
Fisheries Service 
 
Nez Perce Tribe 
 
Oregon Department  
of Fish and Wildlife 
 
Shoshone-Bannock 
Tribes of Fort Hall 
 
Shoshone-Paiute 
Tribes of Duck Valley 
 
U.S. Fish & Wildlife 
Service 
 
Washington 
Department of Fish  
and Wildlife 
 
 
Coordinating 
Agencies 
 
Columbia River  
Inter-Tribal Fish 
Commission 
 
Upper Columbia  
United Tribes 
 
Compact of the Upper 
Snake River Tribes 
 

FROM: 
 

Dave Ward, CBFWA staff 

SUBJECT: June 22, 2009 Passage Standards Subgroup Teleconference Agenda 

 
Lamprey Technical Workgroup – Translocation Subgroup - Teleconference 

Monday June 22, 2009 
2:00 PM to 4:00 PM (PDT) 

@ 
CBFWA – Portland, Oregon 

Teleconference (503) 229- 0449 Id: 318752 
 

Draft Agenda 
 

ITEM 1: Introductions 

ITEM 2: Clarification of Task 

In 2007, the MAG tasked the LTWG to “work with the Corps and other 
interested parties to develop lamprey passage objectives and related 
performance standards and measures.” A subgroup of the LTWG 
volunteered to work on this assignment. 

ITEM 3: Effort to Date 

A teleconference was held on September 24, 2007.  The subgroup spent a 
considerable portion of the teleconference discussing the inherent 
difficulties in determining passage objectives, standards, and measures for 
Pacific lamprey. 

The subgroup determined that both interim and long-term objectives should 
be developed for juveniles and for adults.  The subgroup determined that 
for both life stages, a one-day workshop would be required to (1) develop 
interim passage objectives, and (2) develop a list of information needs 
(studies) for long-term objectives. 

ITEM 4: Moving Forward 

The action assigned from the first teleconference was: 

The subgroup will work with the LTWG, the AFAC, the Corps, and other 
interested parties to schedule a two-day workshop to (1) develop interim 
passage objectives for both juvenile and adult Pacific lamprey, and (2) 
develop a list of information needs (studies) necessary to develop long-term 
objectives.   

ITEM 5: Next Teleconference 
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